
From: Rod Ismay[/O=MMS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=ROD.ISMAYB8406224-7AE7-4FF1-B8E6-F1A8E506F2E5]
Sent: Wed 12/10/2011 4:45:24 PM (UTC)
To: Lesley J Sewell; GRO
Subject: FW: JFSA - Coordination of response
Attachment: 11 Oct11 Integrity ToR.doc

Hi – if you want to engage or devolve to Dave Hulbert and/or Dave Gray please could you advise them.
We obviously spoke with Dave G last week but Dave H and I also spoke yesterday,
I will take your steer on who and how you want the lead to work in IT.
Thanks, Rod

From: Rod Ismay
Sent: 12 October 2011 17:30
To: Angela Van-Den-Bogerd; Lesley J Sewell; Mike Granville; Dave Pardoe; Rebekah Mantle; Hugh Flemington; David Simpson; Mike Young; Kevin Gilliland; Susan Crichton; Chris M Day; Sue Huggins; John M Scott
Subject: JFSA - Coordination of response

Please find attached a short proposal for a steering group to define and manage, in a cohesive and pragmatic manner, our response to the JFSA challenges.

This is intended to align existing work in Security, P&BA, Legal, IT, Network and Press Office and follows on from the discussion in yesterday's Operating Board.

Please do advise any comments or questions on any aspects of this paper and of the group I propose to convene.

That group is Angela Van Den Bogerd, Lesley Sewell, Mike Granville, Dave Pardoe, Rebekah Mantle, Hugh Flemington and David Simpson.

I am inviting the group for a first conference call on Friday afternoon and will provide an update to the next Operating Board. Meeting invite to follow.

Thanks, Rod

Rod Ismay
Head of Product & Branch Accounting, Finance, Post Office Ltd
No 1 Future Walk, West Bars, Chesterfield, S49 1PF
GRO with divert to mobile